CORRIGENDUM-1

In reference to our tender notice for empanelment of hiring of
helicopters, the following changes have been incorporated due to

unavoidable administrative reasons. The changes are :-

(1)  Pre-bid meeting will be held on 02-02-2018 in place of 28-01-2018 at
the same venue and same timing.
(2) Last date for submission of proposal shall be 08-02-2018 in place of

05-02-2018.

There are no other changes to the terms and condition of the tender

notice,
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